
Miss Cody’s Newsletter

Month of:

• Daylight Savings: November 5

• PAT Screenings: November 16 

3:45-6:15

• Thanksgiving Break: November 22-

24

Hello parents! To ensure that your child will 
be Kindergarten ready, here are some 

things to work on at home:
Reading books to your child while you point 

to the words, counting to 20 with your 
child, letter recognition practice, talking 
about the Days of the Week and the 

Months of the Year! Thank you for your 
continued support in your child’s education! 

A Note From 
Miss Cody

What’s Happening 
This Month

In the month of November, our class will continue to learn a 
letter of the week, so please continue to send in items that start 
with the letter we are working on! The letters we will be learning 
this month include Hh, Ii, and Jj. We will learn about triangles 
and rectangles, as well! The kids will get to complete crafts and 
activities that teach them about Thanksgiving and what it is really 

about (giving thanks)! We continue to practice writing our names, 
learning about the Days of the Week, and Months of the Year! 
Ask your child their full name, birthday, and age…we practice 

this daily and they are thrilled they know the answers! 

A Peek At What We Are Learning

November 10: Mrs. R November 20: Mrs. Joy

November Birthday’s!

November 2017: Letters, shapes, Thanksgiving


